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Mrs. Looney

Homeroom
llooney@scio.wnyric.org
www.MrsLooney.weebly.com
Dear Families,

Welcome, Scio Families! Welcome to our classroom, welcome to our school year, welcome to a year of learning and celebration.
Listed on the other side of this paper are the forms that the district is requesting that you fill out. Please fill out these forms that are found in the blue folder and send them in with your child by tomorrow.  I am sorry that you have so much homework on the first day of school!
School Pictures are coming up. Please be sure your child returns to school with the picture order form and money. I do not have any extras of this form.
Please feel free to check out my website.  My website is:  www.MrsLooney.weebly.com        ***Please note that there isn’t a period after “Mrs” in the site address.

I look forward to working with you this year. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.

Much joy and peace to you this new school year!
Thank you! 
All is well.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lisa Looney
Please read the following documents, sign, and return to school:

· White Emergency Authorization Card
· White Student Information Form

· Green Community Eligibility Provision Form

· School Pictures Form and money. Please be sure your child returns to school with the picture order form and money. I do not have any extras of this form.
· Mrs. Looney’s Student Expectations Packet. Please read with your child and sign the contract with your child. Thank you! Student success is our goal!

· Please read pages 1-26 in the Student Agenda. Please fill out and sign pages 27 and 28 in the agenda. 

· Students will be receiving their user name and password for the online PowerSchool Gradebook. PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S GRADES AT LEAST ONCE A WEEK. If you are not able to access your child’s grades, please get in touch with me as soon as you can so we can work something out. Student success is our goal!

· Please sign your child’s agenda everyday!
· THANK YOU!
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